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35 Seventh St

Broderick, Ashley <ABroderick@lowellma.gov>
Mon 11/20/2023 12:11 PM

To: ​MLS <MLS@STELLARIPL.COM> ​
Cc: ​Weissbach, Kerry <Kweissba@lowellma.gov> ​

Some people who received this message don't often get email from abroderick@lowellma.gov. Learn why this is important

Good Afternoon,

This is a follow up email after our phone call regarding 35 Seventh St, after further research there are no open permits or violations on this property. If you have any
further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you!

Ashley Broderick| Head Clerk
The City of Lowell DPD
Division of Development Services
City Hall, 375 Merrimack Street, 2rd Floor | Lowell, MA 01852
t: 978.674.1468 | f: 978.446.7103 |
http://www.lowellma.gov
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